
 
 

Naperville 5
th
 Avenue Development 

Public Meetings 

The City of Naperville has partnered with Ryan Companies on the 
5

th
 Avenue Development project. The community engagement 

phase will kick-off with two public meetings: 

Monday, October 16 
6-8 p.m.  

Tuesday, October 17 
7:30-9:30 a.m.  

Naperville Municipal Center 
400 S. Eagle Street 

Lower Level Meeting Rooms 

Please join us at this casual and interactive open house to review 
the engagement plan in greater detail. The meeting will feature 

informative stations with opportunities to learn more and provide 
your input. 

For those who can’t attend one of these meetings, Ryan 
Companies will offer additional opportunities to provide input 

throughout the engagement process. If you have any questions 
please contact Ryan via email at 

5thavedev@ryancompanies.com or by phone at 630-328-1150. 

Project information will continue to be updated on the project 
page at www.naperville.il.us/5thavenue and shared on social 
media on the Facebook Page Naperville 5

th
 Avenue Facts. 
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